
WANGARI MAATHAI INSTITUTE FOR PEACE AND ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES 

IN COLLABORATION WITH UNIVERSITY OF COPENHAGEN HOLDS A 

SUCCESSFUL 2015 SUSTAINABLE LAND USE MANAGEMENT COURSE 

From the left, David Kuria, Director, KENVO, Prof. S.G. Kiama, Director, Wangari Maathai Institute, Faculty 

members, WMI and University of Copenhagen, students from both University of Copenhagen, Roskilde 

University and the University of Nairobi, Wangari Maathai Institute and Community members group photo 

after successful conclusion of SLUSE 2015.  

Wangari Maathai Institute for Peace and Environmental Studies in collaboration with the 

University of Copenhagen and conducted a successful two weeks experiential training. The 

training was held in Lari District, Kiambu County, Kenya from the 27
th

 February to 11
th
 March 

2015 with focus on hands on experience. The course was attended by 20 international students 

(from both University of Copenhagen and Roskilde University) and 10 local Kenya students. The 

students were organized into five groups each dealing with a specified thematic areas which 

included Livestock, Agriculture, Water, Forestry and Domestic Energy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community members following closely on students the feedback 

 



Ms. Anne Majani from the University of Nairobi, Wangari Maathai Institute receiving her 

certificate of participation 

Dr. Martin Skrydstrup issuing a certificate of participation to one of the students 


